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DORR ROAD BRIDGE REPLACEMENT !:E:_‘
OVER HAYMARSH CREEK "%@

BRIDGE REPLACEMENT ' AUGUST 2024 - NOVEMBER 2024

WHAT IS BEING DONE?

As part of the innovative Local Agency Bridge Bundle Program, the Dorr Road Bridge over
Haymarsh Creek will be removed and replaced with a new bridge. This improvement also includes
pavement reconstruction at the approach.

WHEN WILL THIS BE DONE?
Construction is expected to begin mid-August 2024 and be completed by November 2024.

HOW WILL TRAFFIC BE Detour Route
AFFECTED?

Dorr Road will be closed
from E Walker Road to
Gas Road for construction
and detoured.
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Northbound traffic will
be detoured on M-55 to
Star City Road to E Walker
Road to Nelson Road to E
Coombs Road and back to
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FOR MORE INFORMATION: e FOR UPDATES:
Project Ombudsman e = Visit the Local Agency Bridge Bundle

517-348-3982 Program website:
Ombudsman®@rsandh.com www.michigan.gov/bridgebundling




